
Important Safe Attendance Guidelines for GPPSS Athletic Events 
 
We are excited to welcome our community onto our school grounds. To ensure a safe and inviting environment for all 
attendees, please see the GPPSS guidelines below for all GPPSS athletic events. 

  
Guidelines for safe attendance at GPPSS athletic events: 

 
●​ No outside food or drink (including tumblers, Yeti’s, etc.) 
●​ No athletic balls, frisbees, etc. 
●​ No student bags or backpacks. Adult bags may be subject to a search. 
●​ No bikes or non-assistive wheeled vehicles. 
●​ No re-entry. 
●​ All students, unless accompanied by an adult, must show a valid school ID from GPPSS schools or the 

visiting school. 
●​ Non-high school students will NOT be permitted entry without an adult who will be present for the 

duration of the event. (1 adult per student unless they are part of the same family) 
○​ Exceptions may be made by the host school Athletic Director with prior approval if there is an 

adult present who agrees to be the responsible party for the duration of the event. 
●​ Fans who engage in inappropriate behavior may be asked to leave. 

  
You came to the game to watch the game. Please be responsible and respectful and model the behavior 
expected of all students. As we share with our students before big games, “No names, no numbers, no 

profanity … keep it classy!” 
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